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Notice of Street Work 
POSTED ON: APRIL 22, 2024, AT 2:00 P.M. 

PUBLIC NOTICE: Street Paving & Improvements - No On-Street Parking or 
Shoulder/Edge Parking & Expect Access Delays 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Wednesday May 1, 2024, and Thursday May 2, 2024, 
KNL Industries will be performing street grinding and on Friday May 3, KNL Industries will 
be paving on the following city streets: 

• Opal Springs St. 
• Geneva Street. 
• E. Metolius St. 

Also, Meadowview Street, E. Ridgeview Drive, and Center Ridge Drive, will be impacted 
where the above streets intersect with each of these streets and the construction vehicles 
will need clear access.   

Please do not park ANY vehicles, trailers, or other items in the right of way at the 

above locations during these dates from 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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